
   

 

 
 
TO   : NEWS EDITORS 
 
DATE  : 28 NOVEMBER 2014 
 
SUBJECT  :   2014 EXAMINATION PROCESS A SUCCESS. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Today, marks the last day and the end of the 2014 Grade 12 examination. 
So far the Department is satisfied with the manner in which the examinations 
progressed. There were no serious hassles and it is safe to indicate that it was an 
incident free examination process. 
 
This success is attributed to the dedication and commitment of officials, teachers, 
learners, parents and the support from the entire provincial communities. 
 
The MEC for Education, Mrs Reginah Mhaule has extended her profound 
appreciation to all institutions and people who made this possible. 
 
“This is the fifth year of a well-managed examination process thanks to the men and 
women who rose above the expected norm, who worked around the clock to make 
this possible. The security cluster is worth mentioning for their patriotic contribution. 
They came to the party and made it their own. We thank them dearly. 
 
Now that our learners have finished writing, I feel obliged to request our learners to 
start preparing for the world outside secondary schooling. Let them refrain from 
doing things that may rob them of their future, things such as the vices of not 
respecting their parents, drug abuse, partying the whole night and so on," said MEC 
Mhaule 
 
Marking  
All systems are in place to manage the second level of the examination process that 
includes marking which will start on 01 to 14 December 2014.  
 
3267 markers have already been appointed to mark  in 18 Marking centres within the 
province. 
 
Announcement of results 
 
The results will be dispatched to schools on 05 January 2015 for collection on 06 
January 2015. Parents are requested to accompany their children to collect their 
statements of results at their respective schools. 
 
The Department will announce the results at an occasion to take place at Umjindi 
Town Hall on 06 January 2015 at 09H00. The announcement will be broadcast live 
on Ikwekwezi, Ligwalagwala FM and in Ten (10) Community Radio stations. 
 



   

 
 
 
 
 
END 
 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education 
 
For inquiries contact Mr Jasper Zwane at 083 7431804 or 
j.zwane@educatin.mpu.gov.za. 


